
 

CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY COMBINED BOAT CLUBS 

Captains’ Meeting 

Captains’ Room, Goldie Boathouse, Thursday, 21st February, 2010, 5pm 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for absence: Holly Hedgeland. 

2. Minutes of the Captains’ Meeting of 21st January, 2010 (CUCBC website) 

3. Matters arising 

4.  

5. Lent Bumps 

 To describe the organisation of the Lent Bumps 
 

6. CUCBC eligibility criteria 

 Discussion whether to allow exceptional rowers (i.e. fellows,  junior 
research fellows), who are members of more than one college, to choose 
which college they would like to row for each term.  This would be similar 
to the current rule which allows in statu pupillari members of multiple 
colleges to declare which college they will be rowing for. 

 Exceptional Rowers – A proposal by Christ’s College Boat Club Captain, 
George Watson. 
 

7. Any Other Business 

8. Date of the next Captains’ Meeting 


